Debra Thomeson

From: Jessica Ray <jessiejubee33@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 12:40 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Emergency ordinance

I do not agree with the proposed emergency ordinance. This has already been voted to wait until
September 21st. T also think that this is sneaky behavior of trying to get your way since you didn't last
week. Why rush? Now is not the time to be putting more strain on our community. This is not creating
peace or safety within us. It is dividing us. What you need to be asking Yourselves is what is in the best
interest of our fown. What can we do better to keep our community connected and safe? If your answer
is to put this ordinance into affect, I, and many others will strongly disagree. Please open your ears to
the public and take into consideration our needs. We do not NEED to feel threatened by an un just law.

Sincerely,

Jessica Cheney

Sent from my iPhone



